
June 14, 2023 
 
 
 
SS4A Action Plan 
US Department of Transportation 
 
To Whom it May Concern; 
 
This letter is intended to serve the purpose of a letter of support for the Safe Streets for All (SS4A) action 
plan. The City of Sidney is in support of this project and looks forward to completing the planning efforts 
and begin the implementation phase of the funding opportunity. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
CITY OF SIDNEY 
 
 
 
Rick Norby 
Mayor 


